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23rd August 2023 

Our ref: AR/001/KB 

Dear Parent/Carer  

Re: GCSE Revision  

An online ‘SharePoint’ has been developed for pupils to support their exam revision and home learning. All 

subject teachers will use this site as a repository, where pupils can download the resources they need to assist 

with revision. These will include exam questions, PowerPoints and unit tests. Logging on to the SharePoint also 

gives pupils access to these subject resources from home. This can be particularly useful if specific information is 

not available on the pupils' home computer, as learning is not hindered by not having the right software; a 

reliable broadband connection is required to allow this to work.  

To access the GCSE Revision SharePoint, please follow the instructions below:  

Directly follow this link and enter the pupil’s school email information (in the format shared below) and password 

as a log in: https://citacademiesuk.sharepoint.com/sites/AmbergateGCSERevision  

Example email address for Joe Bloggs: jbloggs@ganf-cit.co.uk  
Example password for Joe Bloggs born in 2006: jb2006  
 
If your child experiences problems either logging into the SharePoint, or using the academy's software from 

home, please ensure they print screen any error messages and print a copy off to show to their teacher who will 

pass it on to our IT Department. For families who don’t have computer access or would like further resources 

provided, please contact the class team for printed resources to be sent home. During the academic year, we do 

hope that we will have the opportunity to lead some lunchtime clubs to support the revision process and will 

allow for any questions to be answered.  

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me of the teaching team.  

Yours sincerely 

Alison Redfern 

SENCo – Assistant Headteacher 
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